
Commandant's Corner 

April 2021 

Ladies and Gentlemen  

I hope all are well. If you know of any member or spouse who is of ill health, please make the 
detachment aware. 

   A big thank you goes out to all the members who attended the last meeting, nice to see 
some who have been unable to make it lately. Come and attend we enjoy seeing you. 

   Kathy and Larry Winters and all those who are assisting are doing a bang-up job on the 

Hogs and Roads Car show in Maryville see flyer attached on Web site. 

    I said many times we need help with our fundraisers. Let's get on board and show support. 
The officers and a few individuals are doing all the work. Please, Please, Please, come 
forward and in some small way, give us a hand. 

    Bob Willis is working hard on the Golf outing but needs help organizing and support. We 
will need to cancel if we don't get enough sign-ups. See flyer on Web site. 

    We have the Rose Program coming up on Memorial Day. You can stand, sit or smoke a 

Tipporilo, please help. 

    David Hatfield ceremony on April 17, 10:00 AM John Sevier, attend if you can. Notice on 

Web site. Dave will always be special in our minds and hearts. 

     We are gaining new members every meeting and I welcome them aboard, come and JOIN 

US. 

      Our webmasters Tim Shea and Travis Bryan are doing a bang-up job also Sam Ruble our 
paymaster and all the other Officers of the detachment. Thank You Marines.  

    Who's going to win or lose the attendance giveaway next meeting? You have to be there to 
win. 

       I wish you all good health in the coming month and know that the detachment cares. God 
Bless! 

  

In your service, 

Ken DeBoer 
Commandant  


